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HJR 201 should be rejected as it is an outright money grab.  Oregonians have voted 

time after time to limit taxes and this is just another scheme pushed at us by the state 

legislative assembly.  It is an affront to Oregonians that the legislature would try to 

amend our state constitution to include this tax, making it nearly impossible to ever 

overturn by future generations.  It is also outright offensive that the state would 

believe they can better spend our money on "public safety" to make our lives safer.  

The state has shown they are far less effective at this than the people are. 


